
March was the first month in which SNAP recipients no longer received

an extra SNAP emergency allotment. This impacts over 225,000

households.

SNAP recipients are encouraged to find more information Extra COVID

SNAP Benefits--FAQ (ct.gov) and available resources-- I Get Benefits

(ct.gov)
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Stay Up to Date with the 

PHE Unwinding

Summary

What's New This Week?

This month, notifications went out to the first group of HUSKY Health members on a PHE

extension to let them know if they failed the passive renewal process and that their

renewal is due at the end of April. This is also the first month that SNAP recipients will not

receive an emergency allotment. Finally, the Update Us So We Can Update U campaign

has wrapped up and we look forward to evaluating its success. The website remains active.

HUSKY Renewal

This week, we've begun to see some of the direct impacts of the PHE Unwinding on

Connecticut residents. This includes...

No SNAP Emergency Allotments

Update Us So We Can Update U

The first group of HUSKY Health members who have been active due

to the PHE Continuous Enrollment requirement received notifications

this month letting them know if they were successfully renewed or if

they must complete a renewal by April 30, 2023.

Our partner CHNCT sent ~17,000 automated emails and calls to

members who must complete their renewal by April 30, 2023.

The multimedia Update Us So We Can Update U campaign drove

over 15,000 people to our website. Anyone who receives benefits

from DSS is still encouraged to update their information through

ct.gov/UpdateUsDSS.

More Information

Visit
https://portal.ct.gov/phe/

https://portal.ct.gov/DSS/SNAP/Extra-COVID-SNAP-Benefits/FAQ
https://portal.ct.gov/phe/I-Get-Benefits?language=en_US

